
OFFICIAL NOTICE
Woodland Hills School

District
The  Woodland  Hills  School
District Board of Directors is
hereby  giving  notice  of  its
intent  to  hold  a  Special
Meeting on Tuesday October
29,  2024  at  6  p.m.  in  the
Administrative  Building  531
Jones  Ave,  Braddock  PA for
the purpose of considering a
resolution calling for the public
censure of a board member.
The meeting is  open to the
public.  A  zoom  link  will  be
available  on  the  district
website  for  this  meeting.
Additionally,  the
Developmental  Committee
meeting  originally  scheduled
for November 6, 2024 will be
moved to Monday November
4, 2024 at the administrative
building.

Jill Regan
Business Manager/Board

Secretary


